
 

School Newsletter 

 6th July 2023 

End of Year 

We have lots going on in the last couple of weeks of term… 

 

We had great KS1 and KS2 Sports Days this week and it was lovely to have some parents join 

us for this. A reminder that we have one more Sports Day to go: 

 

 Reception: Tuesday 11th July - 9:30am at school 

 

The Year 6 Show is on Thursday 13th July at 2pm and 7pm. I will be emailing Year 6 parents 

with details later this week. We ideally need some parents to attend the afternoon performance 

and some to attend the evening as our hall space is so limited. 

 

All classes will be spending a morning with their new teacher. Most will be doing this on Monday 

17th July. 

 

End of year school reports will be emailed out to parents and carers next week. 

 

Class end of year parties will be on Wednesday 19th July. Class teachers will share information 

with you about what food and drink you can donate if you wish to. 

 

School finishes at 1:45pm on Thursday 20th July. 

 

 

Welcomes and Goodbyes 

 

We welcome Shuhana to the teaching team in September. Shuhana joins us from another 

school where she has been teaching for a few years. Stephanie, who has been training primarily 

at our school this year, will be teaching one of the Year 3 classes. We are really looking forward 

to them both being part of our teaching team. 

 

We sadly will be saying goodbye to Talsia and Fejiro at the end of term. Talsia is moving to Du-

bai where she will be taking up a teaching position. Fejiro is moving to Manchester for a period 

of time and will be focusing on his acting work. They have both been very valuable and much 

loved members of the WTW staff team and will be greatly missed. 

 

Emma had a baby girl (on the evening after she left school to start her maternity leave!). Her 

daughter Skye and Emma are both doing very well. Emma will be returning at some point next 

academic year. 



The end of the year is fast approaching and we are busy making plans for the year ahead. 

Please see below for who your child’s teacher will be from September. 

 

Joanne’s current class will have both Sue and Catherine, who will be job sharing approximately 

half the week each.  

We will continue to have a number of specialist additional teachers who will be working across 

the school: 

• Daniel, Sue Lynch and Del will continue to teach Music across KS1 and KS2. 

• Sam will be teaching Art in different classes across KS1 and KS2. 

• Billy continues as our full time sports coach for all year groups.  

• Emanuela will continue to teach Dance to some of KS2. 

• Daniel will spend part of his week teaching Spanish in KS2. 

• Charles will continue to provide reading, SEN and EAL support for some children, taking a 

group from Year 3 each morning 

• Rebecca will be continuing one day a week as a Maths intervention teacher.  

• Catherine will be spending part of her week teaching Year 3 and the rest as the school’s 

SENDCo (Special Educational Needs Coordinator).  

 

 

 

Next year 

Class in September Who the teacher 

will be: 

Additional adults who will be sup-

porting for part or all of the week: 

Nursery Dannie Amandla, Serena and Kazue 

Reception 1 Chris Charmaine 

Reception 2 Sharon Aurora 

Year 1 (Chris’s current class) Peter Miranda and AJ 

Year 1 (Sharon’s current class) Elio Kassandra and Kath 

Year 2 (Elio’s current class) Ana Leah 

Year 2 (Peter’s current class) Aimee Sharon W and Shahanara 

Year 3 (Joanne’s current class) Sue & Catherine Charles will be teaching a small group 

of Y3s in the mornings. Alexa, Grace, 

Kath and Shahanara will be supporting 

across Year 3. 

Year 3 (Aimee’s current class) Stephanie 

Year 4 (Talsia’s current class) Joanne Oriana 

Year 4 (Ana’s current class) Shuhana 

Year 5 Connor Nicola and Gino 

Year 6 Tilly Alicia 



It was lovely to see so many people stay for our Fun Day on Friday. A good time was had by 
all… here are a few pictures from the day. 
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Low Cost, No Cost 


